
Public Hearing  October 29, 2013 

At 7:00 p.m. Supervisor Connors called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 
18 State Street, Brockport, New York on Tuesday, October 29, 2013.  The purpose of the public 
hearing was to hear all persons interested in the adoption of Local Law 2 of 2013 – proposed 
amendments to the Sign Ordinance of the Sweden Town Code. 
  

Town Board Members present were Supervisor Patricia Connors, Councilperson Rob 
Carges, Councilperson Rebecca Donohue, Councilperson Danielle Windus-Cook and 
Councilperson Donald Roberts, Jr.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel, Building 
Code Enforcement Officer Walt Windus, Building Clerk Phyllis Brudz and Town Clerk Karen 
Sweeting. 

 
No visitors present.  
 
Supervisor Connors waived the reading of the legal notice published in the Town 

newspaper.   
 
Councilperson Carges suggested a minor change to the proposed draft.  In Table A – “All” 

Zoning District, “Civic Signs” – change “Signs up no more than 14 days prior to event and remove 
within 48 hours following the event.”  Also change under “III – Provisions, Q” – “shall be removed 
within 48 hours after the event.”  The board agreed to the change. 
  
 No other comments.  

   
The public hearing closed at 7:15 p.m. 

 
 
  
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 
 


